
Debating News 28 May 2015 – by Teresa Eather – Debating Coach 
 
 
On Thursday 28 May 2015, NPS1 students Joe, Jackson, Charlie 
and Erica debated against Quirindi Public School for their second 
round of the Premier's Debating Challenge.  
 
The topic was "That Homework should be banned for all Primary 
School students". NPS1 debated on the affirmative side and with 
lengthy exposition and good rebuttals, NPS1 managed to win this 
debate against Quirindi. Well done to NPS1 who has now won 2 
out of 3 debates so far in this challenge!  

Our next debate will be NPS1 against NPS2 at Nundle Public 
School. Date to be confirmed.  

 

	
  


